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What a fantastic week it has been at Brookes! 

Our Year 11 students have completed their first full week of GCSE exams, and we couldn’t be prouder of
the resilience and focus they have shown throughout. Well done to each and every one of them.

Earlier in the week, our Reception and Years 1 & 2 students wowed parents with their end-of-year
Swimming Aquasplash Showcase. It was truly inspiring to see the incredible progress they’ve made in stroke
development and water confidence. A heartfelt thank you to Mr Ellis, Ms Sue, Ms Nicole,  Mrs Jackson and
Ms Jodie from Abbeycroft Leisure for their dedication and support throughout the year.

In sports, our Year 7 & 8 cricket team played brilliantly in their first fixture against Thetford Grammar
School, narrowly missing out on a win by just 3 runs—an impressive performance for their debut match!

Year 8 also had a wonderful visit to Castle Acre, exploring history in a hands-on and engaging way.

It has also been a very positive week for new student enquiries. Following on from these, we have a number
of tours and taster days booked in over the coming weeks. What has been especially encouraging is that
each of these prospective families mentioned they had seen our recent publications and social media
campaigns, and felt that Brookes would be the perfect setting for their child. I would like to extend my
thanks to Mrs Jackson for her exceptional work on these editorials and publications, which are clearly
making a strong impression and reaching new families.

As we approach the final week of this half term, we’re all looking forward to Friday’s Colour Run – a vibrant
and joyful celebration to mark the end of another action-packed few weeks. Thank you to the PTA for
everything they are doing to make this another excellent event. 

I’d like to take this opportunity to thank all our staff, parents, and students for your continued support and
enthusiasm. It’s been a fantastic half term, and I wish everyone a restful and relaxing break.

Warm regards,

Kind regards

Mr Paul Jackson
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 Events   Aquasplash
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  TRIPS   Year 8 - Castle Acre
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PUZZLES OF THE WEEK

DATES










